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INTER ALIA
Heading the news items from the law school is the recent an-

nouncement that Associate Justice W. St. John Garwood will assume
a lectureship in the SMU School of Law upon his retirement from
the Supreme Court of Texas. According to Dean Storey, his first
assignment will be to teach a graduate seminar in the general field
of judicial administration beginning next semester. The School of
Law is certainly fortunate to have added such an eminent jurist to
its faculty.

Dean Storey recently accepted an appointment as chairman of
the Board of Foreign Scholarships. The Board, created in the Ful-
bright Act, serves to further good will and understanding be-
tween the United States and other countries through the inter-
national exchange of students, teachers, university lecturers, and
research scholars.

Highlighting the events of Esquire week was the announcement
of the new members of the Barristers. The new members of this
honorary and service organization are: Lester V. Baum, Forth Worth,
Texas; Larry L. Bean, Salina, Kansas; Edward A. Copley, Jr., Dal-
las, Texas; Orland "Ike" Harris, Pittsburg, Texas; and James W.
Rose, Lamesa, Texas.

Several institutes have been scheduled by the Southwestern Legal
Foundation to be held in the near future. The Short Course on Oil
and Gas Law, which each year attracts an increasing number of
participants, will be held from February 2-22, 1959.

The 10th Annual Institute on Oil & Gas Law and Taxation will
be held February 11-13, 1959.

A Petroleum Landmen's Institute will be conducted during
March and April, 1959. This institute is co-sponsored by the Ameri-
can Association of Petroleum Landmen and the Dallas and Fort
Worth Landmen's Associations.

Joseph W. McKnight, Associate Professor of Law, has been ap-
pointed James Kent Fellow at the Columbia Law School for the
academic year 1958-59 to do research in legal history.
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